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IESO Technical Panel, May 17, 2022 

The vote to recommend the proposed market rule amendments (MR-00470-R00) for consideration to 

the IESO Board of Directors passed unanimously at the May 17, 2022 Technical Panel meeting. 

MR-00470 – Improving Awareness of System Operating Conditions 

TP Member Vote and/or Rationale  

Nick Papanicolaou 

(Consumer) 

Yes 

Indra Maharjan 

(Consumer) 

Yes 

Forrest Pengra 

(Residential Consumer) 

Yes 

Emma Coyle 

(Generator) 

Yes 

Jason Chee-Aloy 

(Renewable Generators) 

Yes 
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TP Member Vote and/or Rationale  

Jennifer Jayapalan 

(Energy Storage) 

Yes - I recommended the proposed amendments as they 

should add further transparency and improve awareness of 

system operating conditions to all market participants, 

providing better opportunity for participants to plan and react 

accordingly. 

Vlad Urukov 

(Generator) 

Yes 

Robert Reinmuller 

(Transmitters) 

Yes - I support approval to send to the Board. The IESO has 

made some clarifications to the use and conditions that trigger 

the alerts. 

Rob Coulbeck 

(Retailers or 

Wholesalers) 

Yes 

Dave Forsyth 

(Consumer) 

Yes 

Ron Collins 

(Energy Related 

Businesses and 

Services) 

Yes 

Sarah Griffiths 

(Demand Response) 

Yes 

Joe Saunders 

(Distributor) 

Yes 

David Short 

(IESO) 

Yes 

 

 


